From: Q

To: House State Affairs
Subject: HB 82
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 9:34:56 PM

Please do not vote for HB 82. We have enough protected classes. Discrimination is not
allowed as is.

David Brand

Anchorage, Ak


mailto:quintinkhan@gmail.com
mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov

From: Erin McIntyre

To: House State Affairs
Subject: HB 82
Date: Friday, March 29, 2019 12:35:27 PM

I urge you to vote NO on HB 82. Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity laws trample fundamental liberties and
unnecessarily impinge individuals’ rights to live in ways consistent with their values.

Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity laws are not about protecting the freedom of people to live as LGBT, but
about coercing everyone else to support, facilitate, and endorse such actions. This is one fundamental problem in
equating coercive anti-discrimination laws with permissive religious freedom laws. And imposing a bad coercive
policy on everyone while exempting select faith-based institutions is anything but fairness for all.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Erin Mclntyre

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:erinrmcintyre@gmail.com
mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov

From: Holly Thibault

To: House State Affairs
Subject: HB 82
Date: Friday, March 29, 2019 12:01:04 PM

I do not support HB82, which is being presented this afternoon. Please vote against it.

Thank you.

Holly Thibault

Anchorage, AK. 99502

Sent from my iPhone
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